I am so grateful to be a recipient of the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship. As I further my education in both theatre and communications at Oglethorpe University this fall, I will remember this act of generosity as well as the generosity of my papa. His support and sacrifice enabled me to be in this position, and I am honored to be his granddaughter. Thank you again for your kindness and this incredible opportunity.
Addison Cantrell, granddaughter of George Gunderman, C trp., KIA dedication to Walter Edward Murphy Jr, A trp, 12/12/1967
